
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 19 March 2014 4:53 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Re: The great Warringah rates rip off proposal. 
 
Attention  
  
  
Dear  
  
Thank you for your email of march 11,2014. I am totally opposed to the 26.3% increase that 
Warringah council is attempting to justify. I am certainly not alone in my objection as only one in 
three of those surveyed by council were in support of their proposal. One third in favour two 
thirds against. Since last weekends press (See Sunday Telegraph page 11. “Council leader drives 
a Jag while ratepayers face a 
24pc rise.” Also The Manly Daily of tuesday 18th.) I would expect a further shift towards 
objection. 
  
The Mayors feeble attempt to justify his Jag is totally unconvincing. Perhaps we should be glad 
he is only a part time Mayor. If he was full time we may be up for a Roller. I certainly hope you 
people can feel the anguish and disgust of people on the Peninsular and as I said in an earlier 
email reduce three councils to one or even revert to a professional business minded 
administrator. WE NEED FOOTPATHS 
and discretionary spending. 
  
Its time to cut the costs, cut the cars, cut the councils, and cut the  -rap. 
  
I sincerely trust that on examination and analysis your findings will over rule  Councils 
application. 
  
Yours Sincerely,    
  
 




